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25 February 2021 – AS SENT OUT ON SCHOOLCOMMS TO KIDS CLUB MEMBERS: 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are now happy to announce that we are able to re-open Kids Club again for morning and afternoon sessions from 
Monday 8 March 2021 for current Kid Club members and the usual charges will apply (as stated on the booking form 
attached). 

However, government guidance via the DfE states that wraparound childcare can resume "where this provision is 
necessary to support parents to work, attend education and access medical care".  This means that we can only 
take bookings for your child(ren) if you meet this criteria. 

In addition to this please note: 

- Numbers will be limited to 32 children at any one time 

- Children can mix from different year group bubbles as long as the Kids Club bubble remains consistent (this means 
the bookings must be regular and not one-off sessions) 

- Kids Club will close at 5pm on Fridays to allow for additional cleaning 

- Spaces will be allocated on a strict FIRST COME, FIRST SERVED basis 

If you meet the above criteria and wish to book sessions at Kids Club, then please complete and return the 
attached booking form by 9AM ON MONDAY 1 MARCH 2021.  We would prefer that you email your forms back 
to us, but if absolutely necessary then please drop them into School Reception by the deadline.  Please wear 
a face mask when visiting school, thank you. 

Please email forms to:   admin@wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk  

As advised in our update email of 23 February, Kids Club will then close for the Easter holidays to serve as a "fire-
break", as mentioned by the Government on Monday. 

Also, depending on circumstances and guidance, it is hoped that Kids Club will re-open for the whole of the Summer 
Term and run through part of the summer holidays.  This will only be possible if all of the plans are met under the 
Government's road map out of lockdown and further information will follow as and when we receive this. 

Kind Regards 

Tracy Urquhart – Admin Assistant 
www.wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk 

Phone:  01480 466919 
 
 

Wheatfields Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young 
people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 


